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SUBJECT/RECOMMENDATION:

Review an update on the status of the Nagano exchange programs.

SUMMARY:

Due to the effects of COVID-19, the Sister Cities Cultural Exchange Program has been placed on hold until

conditions improve. Communications with Nagano have continued with each city providing updates on the

current status of public health and probability of resuming the exchange program in the summer of 2022.
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